Newsletter



20th June 2014

F4 Trip to Lyme Park

Form 4 had a wonderful day building dens, researching habitats and meeting celebrities at Lyme Park on Thursday.

Having built rather luxurious dens out of branches and stones, we set off to visit the house, where the BBC were filming 'The Village'. Some of the cast were taking a break in the sunshine and Juliette Stevenson spoke to the class and showed off her 1920s costume! She commented on how well behaved the children were, which made Mme Ward, Mrs Broome and Mrs Sparrow particularly happy!

Thanks also to Juliette Savage and Bethy Ward who accompanied us!



Stars of the Week

Triangular Reading Competition

Well done to all of the children who took part in the Triangular Reading Competition earlier this week. Two children from Forms 3 - 6 competed against children from Alderley Edge School for

Girls and Altrincham Prep School.

The standard of competition was very high and all of the WPS competitors received praise from the adjudicators for their excellent standard of entries.

Well done to all of our entrants and congratulations to Millie

who not only won in her age category but was judged to have given the best overall performance.

Congratulations to Freya W, Form 4, Poppy, Lydia, Alana and Ophelia for being this week's stars.

Well done for all of your hard work!

